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CANDIDACY FOR VACANCIES TO OCCUR IN THE INTER-AMERICAN COMMISSION ON HUMAN RIGHTS FOR WHICH ELECTIONS WILL BE HELD DURING THE FORTY-FIRST REGULAR SESSION OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY

(Paraguay)
PERMANENT MISSION OF PARAGUAY
TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES,
WASHINGTON, D.C.
No. 914 – 10/MPP-OEA


The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) presents its compliments to the OAS General Secretariat – Office of the Secretary General -- and has the honor to attach a copy of Communication VMRE/DGPM/DOI/No. 1502/2010, dated November 4, 2010, from the Minister of Foreign Affairs of Paraguay, Dr. Héctor Lacognata, to the Secretary General, Mr. José M. Insulza, regarding the presentation of the candidacy of Dr. Rosa María Ortiz, for one of the vacancies in the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR). Attached is a copy of the candidate’s curriculum vitae.


The Mission would be grateful if said documentation could be forwarded to the Honorable Secretary General.

The Permanent Mission of Paraguay to the Organization of American States (OAS) avails itself of the opportunity to convey to the OAS General Secretariat -- Office of the Secretary General – renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C. November 5, 2010

OAS General Secretariat,

Office of the Secretary General,

Washington, D.C.

HSC/fbp
Bicentenary of National Independence
[stamp of the Republic of Paraguay]

Ministry of Foreign Affairs

Asunción, November 4, 2010

VMRE/DGPM/DOI/No. 1502/2010

Excellency:


I have the honor to address Your Excellency in connection with the forty-first regular session of the General Assembly of the Organization of American States (OAS), to be held in San Salvador, Republic of El Salvador, in June 2011.


During that Assembly session, elections will be held to elect members of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) for the 2012-2015 term.

The Government of the Republic of Paraguay wishes to submit the candidacy of Dr. Rosa María Ortiz for membership of the Commission. The candidate’s curriculum vitae is attached.


Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

[Signature: Héctor Lacognata, Minister]
Mr. José Miguel Insulza,

Secretary General,

Organization of American States (OAS),

Washington, D.C.

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2010/AG05110CV.pdf (Currículum Vitae)
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